Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had another lovely week, and our 1st Forest School session, which we all enjoyed. We have been busy outside making obstacle courses and had a new bouncing frame to try out. They were both great fun.

We've also enjoyed learning about some mini-beasts who met the teeny tiny gingerbread man in our story and we now know what jobs they do in our garden. These creatures are really important and help our planet to survive.

In Salamander yoga, we are all becoming more flexible and able to do lots more movements with our bodies. These exercises are really good for our core, tummy muscles which we need to write, paint, climb, sit upright and so many other important things we do everyday.

Songs for this week:

1 finger 1 thumb keep moving: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1bmT6RMNQD8

Little peter rabbit: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x1pIA-bL3Co
Salamander yoga: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bOfJJcLPbcM































In maths this week, we have been talking about prepositions and describing where the gingerbread man was hiding. Sometimes he was in-front, behind, on top, under or at the side. We have been practising using these words and it's something you could do at home with your own toys too. We also used the number tiles to match the right amount of objects to the numeral. Everyone was really good at this.

Have a lovely weekend everyone.

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott and Mrs Ellis